Hill View Primary School



Y6 Residential Fort Purbrook - July 2026

9th July 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are pleased to inform you of some important details about the Year 6 residential for July 2026.

We will be visiting Fort Purbrook in Portsmouth which is a residential site run by Peter Ashley Activity Centres. The visit will be from **Monday 6th July to Thursday 9th July 2026**.

During their time away, the children will participate in a range of exciting activities. These will include water sports, an assault course, archery, climbing activities, laser tag, air rifles and team building games. The cost of the visit should be between £300-£350 (depending on the number of children going and coach quotes) which will include all transport, activities, accommodation and food. Payments can be made in instalments. Details of this will be prepared and confirmed once we know how many children will be attending.

To secure your child's place, please pay a **non-refundable deposit** of **£50.00** using WisePay by **Friday 19th September 2025**. Wisepay can be accessed using the link on the front page of the school website

(<u>www.hillviewprimary.co.uk</u>). Once you have accessed the link, please select 'Trips and Visits' in the toolbar on the left-hand side. If using WisePay is not a convenient payment method for you, please contact the office staff who will be able to help.

There will be a parent meeting at school on Wednesday 10th September a 3.30pm in the South Hall, please use the side gate for entry. Mrs Manston and the Year 6 team will be able to give you further details about the residential and answer any questions you may have.

For those not wanting to participate on this trip, the school will provide a programme of activities in school.

If you choose to remove your child from the residential for any reason after payments have been made, it will not be possible to refund any monies unless the place can be filled by another pupil and full payment received.

If you would like to find out more about Fort Purbrook, please take the time to look at their website. https://peterashleyactivitycentres.co.uk/about-residentials/school-residentials/

Please can you complete the reply slip below and return it to the school office by Friday 19th September 2025

Yours sincerely		
V Buch		
Victoria Buckland Headteacher		
	Monday 6 th July – Thursday 9 th July 2026	
Child	Class	
 I do/ do not wish my child to 	go on the Year 6 residential trip to Fort Purbrook.	
 Signed 	Parent/Carer	Date